
MINUTE OF MEETING OF THE JAMES YOUNG HIGH SCHOOL PARENT FORUM 

 ON 10 SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

 

 

In Attendance: Eric Lumsden, Louise Tait, Alison Brogan, 

Vicky Walker, Mike Paterson, Lynda Brown, 

Tricia Gallagher (acting Head Teacher), 

Clare McTiernon (acting Deputy Head 

Teacher), Peter Heggie, Douglas Pirie, 

Lynn Taylor, Donald Morrison, Zoham Kiss, 

Gillian Aidens and Louise Elder 

 

 

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

 

Gillian welcomed everyone to the annual meeting of the Parent Forum of The 

James Young High School.  Introductions  were made and a warm welcome 

was extended to the new S1 parents. 

 

ELECTION OF OFFICE BEARERS 

 

Given the number of parents attending, it was decided to elect everyone en 

bloc and that was agreed. 

 

REVIEW OF THE YEAR 

 

The Chair provided a  comprehensive review of the activities of the Parent 

Council in the previous year. 

 

The dates for the next Parent Council Meetings for the Session 2018/2019 were 

agreed. 

 

Thereafter, the meeting was closed. 


